
             

       Live Life, Love Learning, Guided by God 

    
St Mary’s C of E Primary School 

 

Fox Class Weekly Newsletter  

Friday 16th December 2022 

 

 

Dear Families,  

 

Wow, what another fantastic week at St Mary’s, with 

snow too! 

 
 

 

 

 



Thank You 

 

Firstly, myself, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips would like to say 

thank you for all your generous Christmas gifts, cards and 

well wishes. We are so lucky to be your children’s 

teachers as they are such a fantastic class.  

 

 

Christmas Carol Singing 

 

KS2 took part in a singing concert at St Mary’s  

 

Here are a few pictures of rehearsals and our great 

concert last week.  

 



 
 

Swimming 

 

Swimming will start on Friday 6th January 2023.  

All children in year 3 will be included in these lessons; they will 

need to bring a small plastic bag containing:- 

● Swimming kit (one piece swimming costume for girls 

please) 

● Towel 



● Hairbrush 

● Swimming cap (all children with long hair must have their 

hair tied back) 

● Goggles (optional) 

Please ensure all of your child’s swimming kits are 

labelled.  

 

We will be walking to St Pauls, which is approximately a 

20 minute walk from St Mary’s. If you have some spare 

time and would like to support us by volunteering to help 

walk with us to and from St Paul’s on a Friday afternoon, 

then please let one of our year 3 team know. Your support 

will be greatly appreciated.  

 

Christmas activities 

 

We have uploaded some Christmas activities on google 

classroom. 

 

The google classroom code is wrrefwn 

 

Children can log in at home using their St Mary’s 

username and password. 

 

username.314@stmaryschessington.school 

Password   

 

 



 

Reminders 

 

Children return to school on Wednesday 4th January 

2023. 

 

Best wishes and have a wonderful Christmas and a 

happy and healthy New Year. 

 

 

See you all in 2023! 

 

 

Ms Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips 

 

 


